
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Next week is World Book Day and we will be celebrating it on Thursday 4th March. 

World Book Day may look a little different this year but we will still continue to 

celebrate and promote our love of reading. 

World Book Day Tokens 

World Book Day Tokens will be shared 

with all the children on Monday 8th March 

when children return to school. These can 

be used to buy any of the £1 World Book 

Day books available at a number of 

participating outlets. Click here for more 

details about the books 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

The only question the children will need 

to answer is which book they would like! 

 

World Book Day Covers 

For this year’s competition, we would like children to 

recreate their favourite children’s book cover. It can be 

any children’s book cover from The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea to George’s Marvellous Medicine. This is your 

chance to make that book cover come to life! 

Send in your entries to 

your class teacher with 

the name of the book 

that is being recreated.  

The winning entry will receive a £5 book voucher. 

Please note that we would like to share some of 

the entries online so please do let us know if you 

do not wish your entry to be shared. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/


AR Reading Challenge 

On Thursday 4th March we would like every 

child logging into MyOn, our new digital 

library that lets children read and listen to 

ebooks as well as tracking their reading 

https://www.myon.co.uk/login/index.html 

and to read a book and take a quiz.   

There is a fantastic range of books available! 

How many children from each class can we get to read and quiz in this one day? 

 

Book Bingo 

During Term 4, we are challenging every 

child to complete the KS1 or KS2 Book 

Bingo.  

There are 20 different reading challenges 

to complete!  

A different book or piece of text must be 

read for each of the challenges and we 

are asking that the name of the text is 

written under the challenge. 

All entries must be handed in after the Easter half term. 

 

We are very excited that we are still able to celebrate World Book Day and we are 

looking forward to finding out what children have been reading and quizzing on! 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs Savage and Mrs Mobbs 
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